Torrington Brush Works Inc.

"Working Brushes for Working People"

July 9, 2025

SUBJECT: IMPORTANT NOTICE: 2ND HALF 2025 CATALOG RELEASE & UPCOMING PRICE CHANGES

Dear All Torrington Brush Works Customers,

We're reaching out to inform you of the upcoming release of our **2nd Half 2025 Product Catalog (Issue #6/2025)**. Customers on our catalog mailing list can expect to receive a printed copy between **July 24 and July 31, 2025**. If you do not receive one, a digital PDF version will be available for download on our website at www.torringtonbrushes.com. You may also contact us directly to request a mailed copy.

As with many businesses across the U.S., we have faced **significant cost increases**—ranging from **10% to 36%**—due largely to tariffs on imported goods. While Torrington Brush Works has done everything possible to absorb these increases, we can no longer sustain the full impact.

Effective August 4, 2025, we will be implementing a price adjustment across our product lines to help offset these increased costs. On average, price changes will range from 4% to 12%, depending on the product line and country of origin. Products sourced internationally will see the most significant changes. Even some USA-made brushes are affected, as they rely on imported materials impacted by these tariffs.

We previously sent an email notification about this pricing update on **July 2, 2025**, to all customer emails in our system.

We sincerely appreciate your continued support and understanding during this period of uncertainty. We remain committed to offering high-quality products at fair prices and will continue to monitor tariff developments closely, with the hope that market conditions stabilize soon.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please don't hesitate to reach out to:

- Michael Grimaldi: michael@torringtonbrushes.com
- Stephanie Grimaldi: stephanie@torringtonbrushes.com
- Or call us at 1-800-262-7874 or 941-355-1499

Thank you for your continued business and partnership.

Warm Regards,

Michael Grimaldi
Michael Grimaldi

President

Torrington Brush Works Inc.

4377 Independence Court Sarasota, FL 34234

OFFICE: 1-800-262-7874 / FAX: 1-800-528-0109